
 
 
 
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that, the new member information and support portal, 
www.livewell.optum.com, is now live. This replaces your previous member support resource 
www.ppconlineinfo.com. Go and take a look today! 
 
In addition to the range of information advice and support currently on the site, the new site 
brings you a number of new tools, designed to help address issues effecting your personal life, 
work life and health and wellbeing and to assist you to prepare for future work and life changes.   
 
What’s new in the site: 

 Information, advice and support available in 14 languages 
 A NEW look 
 NEW wellbeing screeners 
 NEW smoking cessation planner 
 NEW health and wellbeing calculators  
 NEW eCards  
 Easier access to your telephone support contact details 

 
Access Changes - Your existing member portal group username is now your access code and 
you will no longer need to enter your password. Simply enter your username in the access code 
field to gain access and start benefiting from all the information and tools on the site.  
 
We hope that you enjoy exploring the new site and benefiting from the new information and 
tools available to you. 
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